

Dear Parent/Guardian

RE: Santa Clara School Colour Run - Parent Consent Form and Entry Pack

Thank You to date for your support with the Santa Clara School Colour Run. This event is only 2 weeks away now, which is very exciting!

It is our responsibility to seek permission for your child to participate in the Santa Clara School Colour Run. The colour powder used in the event is non-toxic, biodegradable, skin safe and environmentally friendly consisting of 98% corn starch and 2% food colouring. All measures have been taken to ensure that this event is safe for all students.

There will be various colour powder stations and obstacle courses throughout the course. You may wish for your child to bring their own eye protection such as goggles. Coloured sunglasses will be provided for your child to wear and keep as part of your entry pack if one is purchased.

Should you wish for your child/ren to receive an "Entry Pack" a payment of \$5.00 is required.

This entry pack will include sunglasses, a wrist band and head band and coloured powder which will be handed out at the beginning of the event. An icy pole voucher will also be handed out at the conclusion of the event which can be redeemed through our Canteen.

Parents and/or Guardians who consent for their child/ren to participate in the event, please **DON'T FORGET** to bring a white t-shirt to School, these will be put on at lunchtime.

Get ready for a BLAST OF COLOUR, and thanks again for your support!

Happy Fundraising!

Michelle Kinsman Santa Clara P&F

SANTA CLARA SCHOOL COLOUR RUN Friday 30th October — PARENT CONSENT FORM

Please complete and return to the P&F Box in the front office, along with your payment of \$5.00 should you wish your child to receive an "Entry Pack" by **Monday 26th October.**

I DO / DO NOT wish for my child/ren named below to participate in the Santa Clara School Colour Run

Student's Name:	Class:	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
Student's Name:	Class:	, %
Student's Name:	Class:	
Parent :	Class:	